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June 2010
Dear Parent or Guardian:

Your child will be entering 9th grade in the fall. Connecticut State Law requires that your child have a physical examination before the end of the next school year. This exam needs to include:

1. General Physical Information – height, weight, blood pressure, etc.

2. Vision and hearing screening results

3. Postural screening results

4. Hemoglobin or Hematocrit (blood test) results

5. Dental screening results

6. Chronic Disease Assessment

7. Tuberculin Skin Test or Tuberculosis Risk Screening

8. Up to date Immunizations

This information needs to be recorded on a State of Connecticut Department of Education Health Assessment Record (blue form). The parent/guardian should complete the front portion of the form with the student’s personal and general medical information.

If your child will be participating in sports, please ask your medical provider to complete a white sports physical form or sports authorization form.

This form must be received by the nursing office prior to April 29, 2011  

If you need a referral to an area medical provider or if you do not have health insurance, the school nurse can provide you with information about state sponsored HUSKY insurance. 

Additional blue forms and/or white sports participation forms are available in the main office of any Torrington Public School or in your school nurse’s office.

Thank you,

Susan Domanico




Regina Radikas, R.N.

Assistant Superintendent



Nursing Supervisor
SUSAN C. DOMANICO


Assistant superintendent








Christopher G. Leone


Superintendent
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